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April 1, 2014 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
The GW Residence Hall Association hired Marc Rosenberg for our annual 
event, Martha’s Marathon. The event is a fundraiser to raise money to help 
support our scholarship fund, which helps subsidize the cost of living for 
those who need assistance most. Marc ran our live auction portion with 
more energy and enthusiasm than we could have ever asked for. He was 
exciting and engaging and helped us surpass our fundraising goal. Marc was 
professional throughout the entire process and I would highly recommend 
him. Anyone who is looking for an exciting professional for any upcoming 
event, I would definitely recommend Marc Rosenberg. 
 

Sincerely, 
Marisa Mikrut 

Director of Programming 
The GW Residence Hall Association 
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